
 
SET requires IEC to urgently submit the financial statements for the period ended June 30, 2016 
within February 14, 2017 

The International Engineering Public Company Limited (IEC) failed to submit the financial statements for 
the period ended June 30, 2016 to the Stock Exchange of Thailand (SET) by August 15, 2016 and still 
unable to submit the said financial statements.  

SET wishes to advise that the following actions will be taken against any listed companies whose 
submission of financial statements covering any period is delayed for over 180 consecutive days.   
 1.  Announcement will be made to inform the investors that the securities of such company 
are subject to possible delisting. NC (Non-Compliance) sign will be posted for a period of 180 days 
from the date of such announcement.  
 2.  In case of the company is still unable to submit its financial statements within 180 days 
from the date of announcement; the SET may consider the delisting of its securities.  

Therefore, the SET requires IEC to urgently submit its financial statements and disclose to the 
company's shareholders and investors. If the company fails to comply within 180 days from the due 
date, or by February 14, 2017, the SET will announce for possible delisting of the company as it fails to 
submit the financial statements.  
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